
 
Residents of Burton Overy are warmly invited  

 
to the  

 
ANNUAL BURTON OVERY PARISH MEETING 

 
on Tuesday 18th May 2021 at 7 pm in the 

Village Hall 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Come and ask any questions you may have about the work of 
the Parish Council. 
 
 
Councillors will be on hand to discuss work done over the past 
year, issues which may arise in the future or matters of concern 
to residents.   
 
 
 

(Covid Secure arrangements will be in place in the village 
hall) 

 
 
 
 
 

Bob Warwick          
Chair, Burton Overy Parish Council           12.05.21  
             
Tel 07827 797125              
www.burtonoverypc.org.uk 
e-mail: clerk@burtonoverypc.org.uk  
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